
 
SATURDAY, MAY 3rd  
6:30pm  Normando Mesa R/B His Family 
    Odulia Abreu R/B Felicia Abreu  
 
SUNDAY, MAY 4th  
8:30am  Julio Leon R/B Rosa & Family  
10:30am Pope Francis 
     Msgr. James Tracy 
 
MONDAY, MAY 5th  
8:00am  Sharon Watson  
              R/B Her Daughter Sharon Max 
 
TUESDAY, MAY 6th   
8:00am  Henry Mincy R/B His Family  
 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 7th   
8:00am  Olga Leon (Anniversary of Death) 
      R/B Olga Rosa  
 
FRIDAY, MAY 9th   
8:00am  Louis A. Middleton  
     R/B Dave & Sharon Max 
 
SATURDAY, MAY 10th  
6:30pm Mothers’ of the Parish  
 
SUNDAY, MAY 11th  
8:30am Mothers’ of the Parish  
10:30am  Mothers’ of the Parish  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

 
PRAY FOR OUR SICK 

Gustovo Alvarez, Sergio Antinori, Pat Cardullo, 
Glenn Johnson, Alicia López, Steven Peard, 
Heroína Pérez, D.J. Price.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

 
 

 
MSGR. JAMES TRACY  

Msgr. James R. Tracy was a priest for the 
Diocese of Camden for over 64 years.   
Msgr. Tracy died on April 23rd at the age of 88 
years:  Msgr. Tracy and his family lived in 
Pennsauken, he attended St. Cecilia School, 
graduating in 1949 and received the Sacrament 
of Confirmation here as well.   
Msgr. Tracy was ordained in Rome in 1960. 
He had made sure that one of his first Masses 
when he returned to the U.S. was at St. Cecilia’s 
with his family and friends.  Msgr. Tracy would 
always ask me how the “great people of 
Pennsauken were doing.” 
May he rest in peace. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

 
MOTHER’S DAY  

May 11th  
As our nation celebrates the gratitude and  
honor we owe our Mothers on Mother’s Day, 
May 11th, our parish will once again pay  
tribute to all Mothers at each of the Masses  
on May 10th & 11th.  
There are also Mothers’ Day cards available in 
the back of Church and response envelopes to 
place the names of Mothers, living or deceased.  
The envelopes can be turned to the Rectory or 
in the collection basket.  
All names will be recorded in the Mothers’ Day 
remembrance book in the prayer alcove in 
church and also be remembered at Special 
Masses offered for Mothers on Mothers’ Day 
and during the month of May.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
 
 



 

 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

May 5th – Last Class for All Grades  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
 

 
 

FIRST COMMUNIONS  
Mary, Queen of All Saints Parish has 15 youth 
receiving the Sacrament of the Eucharist for the 
first time during May (3rd & 4th and 17th & 18th).  
They and their families will be at the 6:30pm 
Masses on Saturdays and the 10:30am Mass on 
Sundays.  
We welcome these young people at the table of 
the Lord.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
 

 
 

JOSEPH’S HOUSE 
Our parish helps Joseph’s House in Camden 
every month by providing casseroles for the 
homeless.  
Our goal is 35 casseroles each month.   
We will be collecting the Casseroles on 
Thursday, May 15th from 1:00pm – 1:30pm on 
Camden Avenue at 48th Street.  
If this date and time is not convenient for you 
please call Maryanne Hanger at (609) 560-4337 
or the Rectory to make other arrangements.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
 
 

 

 
ORDINATIONS – 2025  

The Diocese of Camden rejoices in the 
Ordination of Deacon Timothy Mulranen and 
Deacon Thomas Piro to the Priesthood.  
Bishop Joseph Williams will ordain them on 
Saturday, May 17th at Mary, Mother of Mercy 
Parish, in Glassboro.  
Bishop Williams will also ordain Nickolas 
Naticchione as a Transitional Deacon on 
Saturday, May 10th.  He will continue his 
theological studies and will be ordained as a 
priest in 2026.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
FOOD PANTRY 

The Loaves and Fishes Pantry is now serving 
over 90 families a week.  
We are in need of the following:  
Canned beans, canned meat, and shelf milk. 
The Food Pantry also needs bags.  If you have 
any bags that you could donate, please leave 
them in the food box at the back of church or 
drop them off at the pantry on Thursday or 
Friday from 9:00am – 11:00am. 
If you would like to donate to the Food Pantry, 
please address checks to Mary, Queen of All 
Saints Parish.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
 
 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  
FLEA MARKET 

May 10th  
The Knights of Columbus # 3512 invite you to 
their Spring Flea Market.  It will take place on 
Saturday, May 10th from 8:30am – 2:30pm.  
Come out to support our vendors.   
Registration is closed for vendor spaces. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
 
 

 



 
SOUTH JERSEY  

CATHOLIC MINISTRIES  
In 2023, the House of Charity – Bishop’s 
Appeal was changed to the South Jersey 
Catholic Ministries Appeal.  
 
The change was made to better describe the 
variety of causes and ministries supported 
by the Annual Appeal and to emphasize the 
importance of our regional community.  
 
For 2025 our parish’s goal is $45,600.  As 
of April 28th, $43,202.50 has been pledged 
from 56 families! 
 
The Appeal covers:  

 Vocations – the education and 
benefits for our 10 seminarians.   
 

 Hospital Chaplains – providing 
chaplains (Priests/Deacons) in the 
many hospital/medical centers in the 
six counties of our Diocese.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
 

 
2025 MASS INTENTIONS ARE NOW 

AVAILABLE 
If you are interested in celebrating an 
occasion or memorializing a loved one by 
requesting a Mass intention, please contact 
the Rectory Office.  Cost is $15.00 per  
mass announced and $10.00 per mass for  
un-announced intentions.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
 

 
STEWARDSHIP  

Stewards Love  
“…Peter was distressed that Jesus had said to 
him a third time, ‘Do you love me?’ and he said 
to him, ‘Lord, you know everything:  you know 
that I love you.’  Jesus said to him, ‘Feed my 
sheep.’” – (JOHN 21:17) 
How often in Stewardship do you actually say 
the words “ I love you” to Jesus, to family 
members or to friends?  We are to be in 
relationship with God and each other.  Sincrrely 
telling someone that you love them is the best 
gift you can give them because it comes from 
your heart.  You are giving them the gift of 
yourself.  We all were made by love and for 
love.  Tell someone you love them every day.  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
REPORT SEXUAL ABUSE  

An independent, toll-free number has been 
established by the Diocese of Camden to help 
callers report cases of sexual abuse by priests, 
deacons, religious, employees and/or 
volunteers.  Calls are handled by a licensed 
clinical social worker.  In accord with state law, 
cases of child sexual abuse are reported to N.J. 
Division of Child Protection and Permanency 
and law enforcement.  
For information or to inquire about counseling 
and support services, call 1-800-964-6588. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
 
 

SCRIPTURE READINGS  
5/5 Acts 6:8-15, Jn 6: 22-29 
5/6 Acts 7:51-8:1a Jn 6: 30-35 
5/7 Acts 8: 1b-8 Jn 6:35-40 
5/8 Acts 8: 26-40 Jn 6: 44-51 
5/9 Acts 9: 1-20 Jn 6: 52-59 
5/10 Acts 9: 31-42 Jn 6: 60-69 
5/11 Acts 13:14b-17 Jn 10:27-30 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
 


